## 14-474 10:30am#2 10/23/14

## **Cindy Bruer**

From:

Darrell Regensburg <pasterdarrell@lifewaybaptist.org>

Sent:

Monday, October 20, 2014 11:29 AM

To:

Clerk

Subject:

Rezone issue

Dear City Clerk, my name is Pastor Darrell Regensberg. I am writing about Rezone R-14-006. I Pastor at Lifeway Baptist Church which is very close to the rezone situation. I have heard that a portion of the rezone which involved a liquor store has been removed. I would just say please keep it that way. We don't need any more liquor infused into our community. We already have too much. As an influence to our area, nothing positive would come from it. Thank You for an opportunity to share. Pastor Darrell

 $\infty$